
Upcoming Events 

 
Sunday, April 28 
 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

 Followed by Fellowship Time in the Hall. 

 
Tuesday, April 30 
 

 Worship Meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 
 

 Ethel Wilson Women’s Group, 1:30pm in the 
Sanctuary 

 
Wednesday, May 1 

 

 Library Committee, 1pm, Library 
 
Thursday, May 2 
 
 

 Chime Choir Practice, 6pm, Sanctuary 
 

 Choir Practice, 7pm, Sanctuary 
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Ethel Wilson Women’s Group 
Tuesday, April 30,  1:30pm 
 
Karyn French, Executive Director, Greater Victoria 
Police Victim Services will be speaking to the Ethel 
Wilson Women’s Group Tuesday, April 30th,1:30 p.m. 
in the Sanctuary. 
 
All women of the church are welcome. 
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Good turnout for annual church spring cleanup 
 
Nearly two dozen people turned out Saturday morning for the annual spring 
cleanup. Folks cleaned the church inside and out -- including the roof and gutters, 
windows, parking lot, storm drains, kitchen, Friendship Room, sanctuary, library 
and hall. Whew! 
 
Thanks to everyone who generously donated their time! The church looks fabulous! 
 

We will be hiring 
 
We have received good news from the federal government that our Canada Summer Jobs application 
for funding has been approved.  We will be looking for a youth aged 15-30 to fill the summer job 
position.  Job descriptions and application information will be available soon.  Meanwhile, please 
share the news with potential candidates such as your children, grandchildren, friends and relatives. 



The Library Committee has compiled a list of some of the latest books to be added to our library. 
We are pleased to have some very enlightening additions that you might enjoy, both fiction and non-fiction: 
 
Fiction 
 
FIC Bin  Heart and Soul, by Maeve Binchey 
FIC Cal   The Edge of the World, by Phil Callaway 
FIC Coe   The Alchemist, by Paulo Coelho 
FIN Saw   The Tapestry of Grace, by Kim Vogel Sawyer 
 

Non-Fiction 
 
152.4 Ash    The Mourner’s Dance, about coping with loss, by Katherine Ashrnburg 
223.2 Kus    The Lord is My Shepherd, by Harold S. Kushner 
248.22 Mys  Entering the Castle:  Finding the Inner Path to God and Your Soul’s Purpose, by Caroline 
Miss 
296.8 Mar    Climbing Jacob’s Ladder:  One Man’s Journey to Rediscover a Jewish Spiritual Tradition, 
   by Alan Morris 
920.1 God   The Book of Hope:  A Survival Guide for Trying Times, by Jane Goodall and Douglas Abrams 
940.53 Vic   Aircrew Memories (from WWII and beyond), 65 personal stories. 

Centennial United Church is hiring an Office 
Administrator to begin Mid June (16 hours per week at 
$25 per hour). Provide office reception and secretarial 
support to the Minister and Council, facility use 
scheduling and contracts, maintain 
membership database and historic rolls. For specific 
job description contact sukurushima@gmail.com.   
 

Centennial United is also seeking a creative and 
technically competent person who demonstrates 
proficiency on organ and piano and who has 
experience leading an adult choir. This is a part time 
position,10 hours a week. We have a Casavant pipe 
organ, a grand piano and a well established SATB 
choir with choral scholars. We have a strong music 
programme, with choral anthems as a regular part of 
every service. The Choir sings a variety of worship 
music genres in four parts and provides music 
leadership to the congregation.  
 

Services are live-streamed and videos of recent 
services are also on our web-site. https://
www.cucvictoria.com/ 
 

Remuneration will be commensurate with experience 
and qualifications as described in the RCCO Salary 
Guidelines. Applications will be received until June 30 
or until the post is filled.  

Update from Rev. Min-Goo Kang, Camus Minister, University of Victoria 
 
Dear friends and colleagues, 
 
I am delighted to share the Campus United UVic newsletter with you. It has been an incredible year for our 
team at UVic, and we are grateful for your support and prayers. Here is the link to the newsletter. 
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